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Dear Deacon, 
This summer we have some great opportunities to increase awareness and grow our NFP ministry within our Archdiocese. 
NFP Awareness Week – July 24-30, 2016 
First of all, we’d like to encourage you to highlight within your parish National NFP Awareness Week, which is July 24-30, 2016.  This particular week was chosen because it is tied to important dates, such as, the anniversary of the papal encyclical Humanae Vitae (July 25), and also marks the feast of Saints Joachim and Anne (July 26), the parents of the Blessed Mother.   The USCCB website (www.usccb.org) has several resources that are available free of charge or for a minimal cost.     
* NFP Awareness Week Posters  
* Homily Notes  
* Prayers for the Faithful http://www.usccb.org/issues-and-action/marriage-and-family/natural-family-planning/awareness-week/ 
We’ve also attached a bulletin insert (“Excerpts from Married Love and the Gift of Life”) that is a great summary of the Church’s teaching on NFP.  I’ve attached a copy for your review.  The USCCB has approved our free use of this and you can download it directly from their website.  www.usccb.org/nfp/resources  (go to NFP Bulletin Inserts) 
NFP Teacher Training Recruitment – Information Night - Tues., July 19, 2016 
Secondly, we are actively recruiting new NFP Teaching Couples to teach the Couple to Couple League method of NFP.  If you would like to offer NFP classes at your parish and develop your own NFP parish ministry, we are happy to train them for you.  Please send us any faithful Catholic couples to investigate this important ministry. For more information, please have couples contact me directly.  Our Info Night event is scheduled on Tues., July 19th at 7pm at the St. JPII Center. 
In Christ, 
Carrie Keating, CFCP NFP, Family Life, and Marriage Specialist 

